
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

Please be advised that due to the worsening impact of the 

deadly coronavirus and in the interest of public safety, the 

Jamaican High Commission will remain closed to the public 

until further notice. 

  

The High Commission’s team will continue to provide 

support, advice and assistance as required via the following 

email and telephone numbers: 

  

               Email:                  jamhigh@jhcuk.com 

               Telephone #s:     +44 207 823 9911 

                                                +44 207 581 0063 

                                               +44 207 581 6679 

                                               +44 207 581 0067 
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